
Feedback on Your Recent Health Check 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for attending your follow-up health check appointment on [Date]. We appreciate your 

commitment to your health and well-being. 

We would like to gather your feedback regarding your experience during the visit. Please take a 

moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• How satisfied were you with the care provided by our team? 

• Did you find the information provided during your appointment clear and helpful? 

• Were there any aspects of your visit that you feel could be improved? 

Your insights are invaluable in helping us enhance our services. Please reply to this email or 

contact us at [Contact Information] with your feedback. 

Thank you once again for choosing us for your healthcare needs. We look forward to serving you 

in the future. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


